
 

 
St. Louis Park, Minnesota 

 
 

 

In accordance with Minnesota Open Meeting Law, notice is hereby given of the following: 
 
 

2024 CITY COUNCIL RETREAT 
 
 

Thursday, September 26, 2024 
6:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. 

 
at 
 

Westwood Hills Nature Center 
8300 Franklin Ave. W. 

St. Louis Park, MN 55426 
 
 

Agenda: The city council will participate in professional development activities. 
 

No official city business will be discussed or undertaken. 
 

This meeting is open to the public. 
 

 
Questions may be directed to the city offices at 952-924-2505. 

 

This notice was published by: 
•  Posting on the official city bulletin board in the city hall vestibule. 
•  Posting on the city’s website. 

 


